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Prime Minister

NORTHERN IRELAND BOUNDARIES

]. Herewith letter dated 15th July from

Enoch.

I certainly agree that there is a

strong case for the House to approve

the increase in seats from 12-17 at the

earliest possible moment.

filay I have a word with Jim about th-ls?
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19th July 1982



lgth July 1982

Thank you very much for your letter of
15th July.

Of course I see the force of all that
you write about the Northern Ireland
Boundaries.

IAN GOW

The Rt Hon J Enoch Powell MBE MP


